ATTENTION CAR CLUBS!

Honor a Veteran at the Stahls Veterans Open House

We are excited to invite car clubs to participate in our upcoming Veterans Open House on Saturday,
November 9 from 10:00-4:00 at Stahls Collection of Music and Motors. This special event is dedicated to
honoring the brave men and women who have served our country.

As part of our tribute, we are encouraging each car club to select a veteran from their ranks
to be recognized during the event. This is a unique opportunity to show our appreciation
for the sacrifices made by our veterans and to highlight their contributions both on and off the road.
The selected veteran will be honored with a special acknowledgment during the event,
where their service will be celebrated alongside fellow veterans and car enthusiasts.

We look forward to seeing your club represented and your chosen veteran honored on this meaningful day.
Let's come together to make this Veterans Open House a memorable occasion for all.

Each attending car club will
have the opportunity to honor
one veteran from their
membership.

Club Presidents or other

officers, please send the name
and branch of service of your
chosen veteran, along with
your car club's name, to
info@stahlsauto.com by
November 1.
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